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October 3, 2013

Dennis Lawyer

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
2100 Renaissance Boulevard

Suite 100

King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

RE: Amendment Request — Radioactive Materials License No. 06-05869-01
Control No. 581558

Mr. Lawyer,

I am writing in response to your request for clarification on some of the wipe test results
for Building 118, Laboratory D209. The wipe samples from this area were assessed on
August 30, 2000. Due to a printer ribbon issue, the results of samples 144-149 and
samples 179 — 184 are difficult to read and do not show up clearly on copies or scans.
The original liquid scintillation counter printouts for these samples were reviewed and
while it is still difficult to read the “exact” dpm values for some of these samples, it was
verified that the results for all of these samples were less than 100 dpm.

If you have any questions or require any additional information, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Sincerely,

e

David Durkee
Radiation Safety Officer
Pfizer CT Labs




